
 

 

Press Release: 

 

ROKAF Receives Additional C-130J Super 

Hercules Aircraft 

 

MARIETTA, Ga., May 30, 2014 –  Two additional  C-130J Super Hercules aircraft operated by the 

Republic of Korea Air Force (ROKAF) ferried from the Lockheed Martin [NYSE: LMT] facility here 

today. 

These C-130Js will join the ROKAF’s other two Super Hercules aircraft, which were delivered in 

March. ROKAF aircrews also currently operate a fleet of C-130H legacy aircraft. 

The ROKAF’s new Super Hercules is the longer fuselage or “stretched” combat delivery variant. 

Lockheed Martin is also contracted to provide a two-year support program, including C-130J aircrew 

and maintenance training. South Korea is the 14th country to fly the proven C-130J. 

Headquartered in Bethesda, Maryland, Lockheed Martin is a global security and aerospace company 

that employs approximately 113,000 people worldwide and is principally engaged in the research, 

design, development, manufacture, integration and sustainment of advanced technology systems, 

products and services. The Corporation’s net sales for 2013 were $45.4 billion. 
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